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UPCOMING 
EVENTS 

8/21/23-8/27/23 

Welcome Back Week 

CLICK HERE for events 

8/24/23 

Course shells open—Read 

your  syllabi and get your 

books! 

8/28/23 

First Day of Classes 

Truth Initiative Kick-off 

(MUC) 

TPHA Scholarship Deadline 

8/31/23 

CHES Exam Registration 

Deadline 

9/20/23-9/22/23 

TPHA Conference 

The 

Monocle 
Happy Summer Govs! We hope you have gotten the most out of your break 
and are ready to return to campus for another semester of growth and    
amazing impact in your community. Take a look at the awesome projects and 
accomplishments that our students wrapped up in the spring. We are looking 
forward to having your passion and energy back in the hallways soon. 

Summer Wraps Up & Brings  

Fall Semester Excitement 

HHP Public Health Quarterly Newsletter: Summer 2023  

ESG Initiation Ceremony: Welcome 2023 Gammans! 
Eta Sigma Gamma (ESG) held its annual initiation ceremony on March 25, 2023, and 
welcomed 14 new Gammans. Congratulations to Carla Augustin, Naomi Bannis, Emily 
Boling, Brianna Bond, Morgan Henderson, Delrick Hernandez, Chantae Hodges, Miranda 
Mantlo, Blake Qualls, Abrianna Taylor, Armoni Willis, Marissa Johnson, Antonio Nunez-
Aguilar, and Patrick Richardson. 

truth Initiative Peer Leaders Carla      
Augustin and Teiya Byles, along with 
Project Leads, Claudia Alonzo and Kadi 
Bliss, attended Washington DC for a 
training event to kick-off a grant-funded 
project to advocate for a 100% smoke 
and tobacco-free campus policy.  Stop by 
the MUC on August 28th to see Carla and 
Teiya and learn about the initiative and 
how you can get involved. 

truth Initiative Peer Leaders attend 

Washington DC Training 

Congratulations to Teiya 
Byles for being recog-
nized as an exceptional 
African American female 
student at the Hattie 
Walker-Wilhoite         
Ceremony, and Patrick 
Richardson for earning 
the Academic      
Achievement Award at 
the CoBHS Student 
Awards Banquet. 

https://www.apsu.edu/student-life/welcomeback.php
https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/7435335/TPHA-Student-Scholarship-Application
hthttps://www.apsu.edu/


 

The Dunn Center now has a free    

condom distribution site located 

in the student/computer lounge!   

ESG members, Nova Feichko, Miranda Mantlo, Teiya Byles, 
and Emily Boling, provided free healthy heart screenings to 
adults at a Hub event at Burt Elementary School on April 27, 
2023. These individuals trained for the health screenings with 
Dr. Nolting for two months prior to the event  

HHP Faculty and Students Collaborate with Burt Elementary School and 

Clarksville Parks and Recreation to Host a Community Health Event: 
On April 27, 2023 several HHP students and faculty participated in a community health event at Burt Elementary School. Graduate      
students prepared cooking demonstrations, distributed recipes and cooking ingredients, taught Zumba, and educated about food        
security.  Undergraduate students conducted health screenings and taught interactive health lessons. A total of 51 families attended the 
event!   

HHP 4800 Provides 2nd Annual Children’s 

Health Fair at the Customs House Museum 

Making a Difference in the Community 

one step at a time! 


